
First	Annual	Membership	Meeting	A	Success!	
	
GREENSBORO,	NC	–	Integrity	Senior	Properties	Investments	(ISPI)	held	its	first	ever	Annual	
Membership	Meeting	on	May	16,	2019	at	the	Double	Tree	by	Hilton	Hotel	in	Greensboro,	North	
Carolina.		Every	partner	community	was	represented	at	the	meeting.		Key	staff	from	all	over	the	
Southeastern	US	joined	the	meeting	and	along	with	the	ISPI	corporate	team,	learned	what’s	
ahead	for	the	growing	company.			
	
	
	
CEO	Chris	Damiani	opens	the	Annual	Membership	Meeting		

	
	
Several	national	and	regional	vendors	lead	workshops,	sharing	new	ideas	and	procedures	with	
the	group.		A	lot	of	good	knowledge	was	displayed	and	everyone	walked	away	recharged	and	
ready	for	the	work	ahead.		In	addition	to	all	the	learning,	there	was	good	food,	comradery	and	
the	first	time	many	team	members	met	each	other.		“With	the	growth	taking	place	at	Integrity,	
we	expect	this	meeting	to	get	bigger	each	year”	stated	CEO	Chris	Damiani.					


